
Annual Meeting 2014

Monday January 13, 2014 at 7 p.m.
Beachwood Cafe, 2695 Beachwood Dr. L.A. 90068

(Thank you, Patti, for the generous use of your amazing space!)

Invited guests:

Daniel Halden, Council District 4
Maggie Dillard, Senior Lead Officer

Pete Cordero, West Traffic Division of the LAPD

ELECTION of OFFICERS

Members in good standing will elect board members to a 2-year term. 

Suggested Slate:

George Abrahams – George is a director and founder of our organization. He is a vocal advocate for safe and 
clean streets. He leads an effort to get flight rules imposed on helicopters over our area and works for responsible 
development. He is our point person to stop the Millennium project and the Save Hollywood efforts. 

Missy Kelly – Missy is a Cheremoya resident active in her neighborhood and a long time board member and stead-
fast volunteer. She is a valuable part of the Beachwood team working quietly in the background with tasks such as 
meeting hospitality, membership mailings, flyer construction and distribution, and neighborhood watch. 
 
Larry Markes – Larry is a Glen Green resident active in all the matters of our community. As the BCNA VP and 
Secretary, he has demonstrated a high level of leadership and continues to be a valuable asset, keeping our 
non-profit status up to date. We owe our 501 c 3 status to his tireless efforts. 

Mark Vargas – Mark is a new Temple Hill resident. He is president of Mission Infrastructure, a project management 
and development consulting firm. He has served as Special Assistant to Governor Gray Davis and has an extensive 
communications background. He’s in love with the spirit of community that has drawn him to our canyon. He is 
eager to find a service capacity on our team.

Open Board Seat – Are you a resident in Beachwood Canyon? Would you like to join our team? We attend hear-
ings, lead neighborhood clean up projects, meet with City Staff to advocate for issues from street maintainence to 
development issues, organize neighborhood watch groups and generally just help make Beachwood Canyon a great place 
to live.


